
 

 Announcements 4/4/25  

 

Congratulations to our Bartram chorus students for their outstanding 

performance at Florida Vocal Association State Solo & Ensemble Festival 

this week!  Of nineteen entries, one received a Good, four received an 

Excellent, and fourteen entries received Superior ratings! Special honors 

went to Helena Peterson, Eliana Freshour, Callum Garrett, Katie Hicks, 

and Bartram's A Cappella ensemble "Connected," all of whom were 

selected for a special Honors Recital at the close of competition. Again, 

congratulations to our chorus students and their director, Ms. 

Mattingly! 

 

If you have not received your National Honor Society letter, 

please come my guidance at lunch today. 

 

Miss Bartram Trail 2026 is this coming Saturday, April 5, at 5:30pm and 

we still have tickets left! If you would like to attend, please purchase 

tickets through GoFan! Come out and support the contestants and see 

who is crowned your next Miss Bartram Trail. 

Juniors and Seniors, Guest forms for prom can be found in the Dean’s 

office and on the BTHS website with all the prom information. Priority 

prom tickets for Seniors go on sale from 4/1-4/4 on GoFan. Tickets are 

$75. See Ms. Tax with questions. 

 


